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How wonderful to receive a touching email from the Ken Harrell 

Family working in the flood stricken country of Honduras, Central 

America. Ken was deeply touched by Dad’s ministry as a young man 

and today is serving this poor and needy land. In a recent news letter 

he states: “We are pleased to report that yesterday we were able to send over 2,375 lb of 

rice, many bags of clothes, boxes of shoes and over 4,000 Gospel literature booklets down 

to Choluteca and the surrounding area. A very generous offering of $2,500 was also given 

and is helping to purchase food, mattresses, hygiene items etc. Thanks to our network of 

generous partners!!! 

Convoy of Hope, Jesus is Real, Abundance Ministries, World Missionary Press and all who 

partner with our ministry.   

For more about the Harrell Family you can go to their 

website: http://www.harrellfamilymissions.com/ 

Pray for the missionaries and workers who are making a big 

difference in this broken world. God bless.  

Richard and Sherry Dunn 

For World Missions for Christ. 

Galatians 2:10 “All they asked was that we should continue to remember the poor, the very 

thing I was eager to do.”  --The Apostle Paul 
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